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NEWSLETTER

Just to let you know whats happening in the Club, very briefly, as the next
Club .magizine wont be out until late November. As you can appreciate there
is alot of work in compiling such a high quality magizine so it is anticip-
ated that it will be produced bi-monthly.

What a great night it was at Vickeries Winery, all who attended seemed to
enjoy themselves greatly, I know I did, and by the amount of persperation

President Bill lost on the dance floor he did too!
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" DATES TO REMEMBIR:

GENERAL MEETING - Silverwater Spped Boat Club, TUESDAY 10TH NOVEMBER, 1981
7.30pm for 8pm meeting.

GOLD PANNING WEEKEND - Weekend of the 1l4th November,

CHRISTMAS DINNER - SATURDAY 5TH DECEMBER, 1981, at Burbon Street Retaruant,
at the "Plaza" West Parade, West Ryde - $19.00 per head plus liquor.

Please forward total amount per head to John Williams, 16 English Avenue,
Castle Hill or give it to him on the night of the 10th. We have only
reserved for 50 so dont be disappointed. This will be a great night.
Parking.is good, so let John know the numbers as soon as possible,
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COMPETION EVENTS:

Several invitations have b3en received for November-December, so if your
interested call Lionel Walker on 4771464 and dont forget basic licences
are now available from the Club so there should be no excuse for missing
out on a fun  day.

R. CLARK - SECRETARY.




GOLD PANNING WEEKEND. -

Just a brief outline on whats happening for the weekend.

For those who can get up early enough, assemble at 7am on the straight

piece of road just over the Hawkesbury River Bridge at Windsor on the Putty
Road. i
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Tor those who would like to come via the expressway and Newcastle we
anticipate being at Muswellbrook at approximately 10.30 am. There should
be a park on the Main street that we could stop for morning tea.

' Then up the New England Highway taking all roads to Tamworth and turning
right 4 miles north of Wallabah off the New England Highway to Nundle.

Bar-B-Que lunch will be available at the Hotel and our guide from the
local car club will be at the Post Office at 2 pm to take us to the gold
panning site. Enclosed is a sketch for those who may arrive late.

$10.00 deposit that will be credited to your account.

Please check in at the Hotel and remember if you have paid the Secretary Ag

For any members who would rather give the gold panning a miss on the
Saturday afternoon there is a Garden Festival brochure enclosed.

Dont forget your gold pans, they can also be purchased in Nundle. .
Deinner has been booked for all members at the Hotel.
SUNDAY .

9.00 am. Members of the Classic and Specialist Car Club will meet us at the
recreation grount adjacant to the Hotel for a motorcana.

Sunday lunch again available at the Hotel Bar-B-Que style. Make your own
way back to Sydney.

As the accomodation situation is very tight any children with sleeping bags
should bring them, as we may have to use the verandah for some children.

Lets hope the weather is good as apparently the country looks wonderful on
the way. e
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Saturd ay 14th November

from  1L0OD a.m.
At

Mr and Mrs C. Moore's home,
- “OSLAND” NUNDLE.

Vialcha

- Nowendoe

~Hanging Roek

Nundlie
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¥ Hay and Bike Rides
. )) for Children.
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